

The Avery Coonley School

1400 Maple Avenue, Downers Grove, Illinois 60515-4828 630-969-0800 / FAX 630-969-0131 / www.averycoonley.org

July 27, 2001

Mr. Dilip Desai Kid's Kab 6224 A Main St. Downers Grove, Il 60516

Dear Dilip,

Thank you for the service you have provided our program this summer. Kid's Kab provides our students with the transportation that enables them to participate in our program. We also appreciate the great service you provided in transporting our children to Oak Brook Farms for horseback riding lessons. Your concern for our children and their safety while they are in your care is wonderful. We look forward to working with you again next year.

Sincerely,

David A. Dundek, Director

The Avery Coonley School Summer Program